
 
 

 
 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

 
August 21, 2018 
 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider: 
 
Please be advised that effective 9/1/18, prior authorization will no longer be required for 
Esophagoscopy and Esophagogastroduodenoscopy (EGD) for Culinary members when 
performed in an outpatient setting.  The CPT codes impacted by this change are 43180 – 43259. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Provider Services at (702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund Administrative Services, LLC 


